iy AIHC in the News - Traditional Indian Medicine

Yesterday AIHC Executive Director Vicki Lowe, along with Kelly Cooper from DOH and
Brinn Brady from WSALPHO, participated in a panel discussion for the State Board of
Health to review 2025 Legislative Priorities ahead of Washington State’s next Legislative
season, which kicks off next week.

One priority that AIHC is asking the Legislature to consider is providing Medicaid
reimbursement for Traditional Indian Medicine Practitioners. Click the link here to read
more.

https://www.kuow.org/stories/washington-s-tribes-want-medicaid-to-cover-traditional-healin
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